Vol. 32, no. 1 March 2017 elSSN 1542-3417

Call for Volunteers

Steve Oberg, NASIG Vice-President/President-Elect

NASIG members, it's that time again! I'm asking you all to consider volunteering to serve on one of our committees. NASIG is far more than just a conference its various committees, task forces, etc. work on interesting and important tasks throughout the year.

Please consider contributing your valuable time to the work of our organization. You can find more detail about what each committee does by going to the <u>December Newsletter issue</u>. Unless otherwise noted, committee appointments will begin immediately after the annual conference in June.

To volunteer, fill out the <u>online form</u>. Be sure to include all relevant contact info (name, email address, etc.).